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Efficiency – Livestock Fans

Livestock Show Energy Saving Tips
Carnival rides, pageants, livestock shows, fair food, family fun and, most importantly, hometown tradition - they all make up this time of year as we dive deep into county fair season. While you prepare your prized show heifer, hog, sheep, goat or any other furry friends to win the coveted blue ribbon, we want to help your fair save as much energy as possible, while keeping you and your animals safe from the heat.
Amongst your show box, trailer and bed of your truck, you likely packed a fan with you as you make your way to the show, because let’s face it, the Tennessee heat is hard on both the showmen and the show animals. Typically, this is a small industrial fan. Fans are the most cost-effective way to cool any room, or pen in this case, and the host of the livestock show, as well as our power grid, will thank you by considering these three energy saving tips.
Start by considering where you place the fan. Where you place the fan makes a big difference in its efficiency. Do your best to strategically plan your fan where there is enough airflow from all sides. This way the fan can best do its job and keep the competitors cool.
Switch off the fan. Fans do consume energy even when they are on standby. When you are at the wash bay cleaning up your animal for the show or even when out to lunch, you can switch off the fan to conserve energy.
Clean the blades. When you are home from competing and before going to your next show, wipe off your fan blades. Over time, fans tend to accumulate dirt, dust and debris, especially after being in the show area and that reduces the efficiency of the fan. 
We wish you all a safe, fulfilling and energy saving show season! For a full list of county fair fun across the Volunteer State this year, visit https://www.tnmagazine.org/fun-at-the-fair/ .
